

Green Mountain Care Board 89 Main Street Montpelier, VT 05620 [phone] 802-828-2177 www.gmcboard.vermont.gov Kevin Mullin, Chair Cornelius Hogan Jessica Holmes, PhD Robin Lunge, JD, MHCDS Maureen Usifer Susan Barrett, JD, Executive Director

May 31, 2017

Mr. Thomas Huebner, President and CEO Rutland Regional Medical Center 160 Allen St. Rutland, VT 05701

RE: Docket No. GMCB- 012-16con, Rutland Regional Medical Center, Proposed Replacement of Nuclear Medicine Camera, Project Cost: \$2,925,063.

Dear Mr. Huebner:

Thank you for the application for the above referenced project. The information requested below is needed to complete our review. Please respond to the following:

- 1. Provide a copy of the complete vendor quote(s) that includes all components to make the equipment to be purchased fully operational.
- 2. Provide two hard copies of scalable schematic level (1/16-inch scale) architectural plans of existing and proposed areas to be renovated and newly constructed.
- 3. Provide a detailed cost estimate broken down by CSI divisions that includes all project components to be renovated and newly constructed.

In responding, restate the question in bold font and respond in unbolded font. Send the original and two hard copies (three-hole punch one hard copy) with a Verification Under Oath to my attention at the Green Mountain Care Board, 89 Main Street, Montpelier, Vermont 05620, and an electronic copy to me at donna.jerry@vermont.gov.

If you have any questions, please do not hesitate to contact me at 802-828-2918.

Sincerely,

<u>s/ Donna Jerry</u>Donna JerrySenior Health Policy Analyst

